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Braemar at Wallkill Announces NYS Department of Health Approved
Certifications for Home Health Aides

MIDDLETOWN, NY - October 30, 2017 — Braemar at Wallkill, a state-of-the-art assisted living residence
and memory care center in Middletown, New York, is excited to announce its Home Health Aide Training
Program. The program, which is administered by the facility’s licensed home health care agency, Hudson
Valley Home Health Care (HVHHC), offers healthcare professionals the opportunity to earn their
certification from the New York Department of Health as a Home Health Aide.

Braemar at Wallkill launched the certification program in order to provide consistent, high-quality
training for professionals wishing to further their career in healthcare services. Graduates of the
program will hold a state certification that is accepted at all NY-licensed facilities or Home Care
Agencies. Braemar at Wallkill has offered positions to all of the program graduates so far who have
applied for a position at its facility.

“We work hard to ensure our residents receive the highest quality of care possible, including those
whose health situation requires more advanced care,” said Maryann Crenny, Director of Operations for
FilBen Group, owner and operator of Braemar at Wallkill. “This certification through our home health
care agency will enable more of our staff to provide that care at an enhanced level.”

Braemar at Wallkill has worked closely with the state to develop a curriculum and schedule that meets
the demands of its students, as well as the needs of local seniors. The facility is currently certifying
several of its employees as Home Health Aides through the program.

Crenny adds, “We’re excited to offer this course to our dedicated staff, and look forward to working
with new quality healthcare professionals in the area.”

Those wishing to learn more about the course can contact Maryann Crenny at
MCrenny@FilbenGroup.com or visit BraemarLiving.com.
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About Braemar at Wallkill:

Since opening in 2015, Braemar at Wallkill has been providing seniors in Hudson Valley a new style of
assisted living. The state-of-the-art residence offers deluxe accommodations, onsite healthcare and
innovative programming at Braemar at Wallkill offers seniors the best in care at an equally attractive
price. Set on a historic six-acre property in Middletown, NY, and close to major highways, Braemar at
Wallkill sets a new standard for assisted living. Braemar at Wallkill is part of Braemar Living Assisted
Living Residences, which are wholly owned and operated by FilBen Group.
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